
   Home       Learning 
11th May 2018 

Phonics, Literacy & Maths Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

 

In phonics this week we have been 

developing our fluency in reading simple 

words and sentences.  Play the game ‘Pick a 

Picture’ from the Phonics Play website using 

Phase 3 words to embed this learning. 

 

In literacy we have been adding detail to 

the story ‘The Little Red Hen’ by using 

describing words (adjectives). We also 

thought about different endings to the 

story. Can you think of, write about or 

act out a different ending to one of your 

favourite stories? 

 

During maths we have been using our 

addition skills to make spider sandwiches.  

All children have attempted to record the 

numbers used or formed addition sentences.  

See if you can find Minibeasts this weekend 

and add together the total number of legs. 

 

Your child’s maths Next Step & Rainbow 

Words were reviewed this week and their 

progress has been shared.  Please work on 

your child’s next steps at home, some 

children have had the same next step for 

a long while and more practise at home is 

needed. 

 

Next week we will begin some learning on Minibeasts and focus 

on Ladybirds. Try going on a bug hunt this weekend and making 

a habitat for any Minibeast you might find. 

 

Bug Ball – On Friday 25th May we are inviting all children 

to come dressed as their favourite minibeast for the last 

day of term.  Prizes will be awarded to the best dressed 

bugs. 

 

We will be creating ‘My teacher reads basket…’ for children to 

borrow some of our favourite books.  More information to 

follow soon. 

 

We will begin practising for the Reception Sports Day next 

week. Please ensure that your child has indoor and outdoor 

P.E clothing, including trainers and a tracksuit. 

 

Don’t forget to download the school App as this is the best 

way to keep you up-to-date. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Moorlands_EYFS our stars of the week 

will be shared here. 

 

Please help us keep your child safe in the sun by applying 

sun cream to their skin in the morning and sending 

additional sun cream, hats and water bottles into school 

every day.   

 

If any parents have some unwanted outdoor wood paint; seeds 

or plants or egg boxes could they please be donated next 

week.  Thank you for your support! 

  

 

Well done to all the children for your excellent 

listening skills in P.E this week – Miss Rapa was 

so impressed! 


